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Memorandum

TO: Virginia F. Levi

FROM: Shulamith R. Elstie -
RFt Camper Contaats
DATE: Fabhruary 23, 1993 awi on Tuesday!)
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Yanial Bader.He received the MLM ipnvilLalion. Is coming Lu both
maetings and will be flying back Luv Milwaukee with e Thursday
immediately aftor the Board meeting- 4:30 flight f{rom La
Guardisa.Daniel has accepted the invitalion to serve on the CIJE
Doard. He was briefed and as he is active in Milwaukee, is
enthusisslic especially about the pilot projects.

Gerald Cohen: Update: Gerald is delighted to know that we are
making progrees now with Atlanta. He appreciated the visit from
S8teve and Annelle earlier in the month. They have meeting in
Atlanta on the 24th to report on progress. Will be interested in
the Annual and Board meetings.

Susan Crown: We have a phone date for today.

Arthur Green: Called on Thursday. He has returned from Israsl.
Even though he indicated that he was not planning to attend the
Board meeting. I did try t¢ call. Pid not reach him and left a
message,

Neil Greenbaum: Spoke with Neil Monday night. Reviewaed camper
notoo with him. He wauls very much for JESNA to become
increasingly active with the CIJE. Has kept in touch with
progress through Jon.

Tim Hausdorff: Spoke with Tim on Friday. He is very enthusiastic
and optimistic about the prospect of the project for the training
of day school administrators in the three Lead Communities. It is
the propeosal that Art Naparstek and I are developing for the Jim
Joseph Foundation. He does though want to see if we can include
Torah Umesorah and schools of all denominations. I assured him
that this was our plan. He will be attending the meetings on
Thursday.

I have called the following 2 number of times and will continue
to try to reach them.

Rachel Cowan

Mark Laniex

Matthew Marvyles





